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MEMORANDUM -
10/27/10

To:  Honorable Members, Board of Supervisors
From: Michael Allen, Chief Deputy Clerk of the Board
Re:  South Central Coast Region Coastal Commission Nominees

As reflected in the agenda packet for the October 26, 2010 meeting of the Board,
Governor Schwarzenegger has requested that Boards of Supervisors and elected City
Representatives within Santa Barbara, Ventura and San Luis Obispo Counties forward
nominees for consideration as the South Central Coast Region Gubernatorial appointee to
the California Coastal Commission.

Below is a list of the meeting dates and actions taken thus far within the South Central
Coast Region with respect to this nomination process.

Ventura County:

The Board of Supervisors will meet to consider the nomination of San Luis Obispo
County Supervisor Bruce S. Gibson on November 2, 2010.

The City Selection Committee will meet to consider the nomination of Pismo Beach
Mayor Mary Ann Reiss on November 5, 2010.

San Luis Obispo County:

The Board of Supervisors will meet to consider the nominations of San Luis Obispo
County Supervisor Bruce S. Gibson and Pismo Beach Mayor Mary Ann Reiss on
November 2, 2010.

The City Selection Committee nominated San Luis Obispo County Supervisor Bruce S.
Gibson and Pismo Beach Mayor Mary Ann Reiss on October 25, 2010.

Santa Barbara County:

The City Selection Committee will consider the matter at their meeting on Thursday
November 4, 2010 in Solvang.

Subsequent to action by the Board of Supervisors, staff will forward the name(s) of those
individuals nominated to the Office of the Governor.



